
Drainage Services Department to fully
resume public services

     â€‹The Drainage Services Department (DSD) announced today (February 16)
that its public services will be fully resumed from February 18.
 
â€‹     The DSD appeals to members of the public visiting its premises to
wear surgical masks at all times, and comply with the infection control
measures implemented, including temperature checks and using the
"LeaveHomeSafe" mobile app.
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